
                                                 

 

 

Call for Contributed Papers 

Workshop on Probability-Based and Nonprobability Survey Research 

June 25-26, 2018 in Mannheim, Germany 

 

We are inviting applications for contributed papers to our workshop on Probability-Based and Nonprobability Survey 

Research. This workshop will bring together experts on probability-based and nonprobability survey research to discuss 

the latest developments and foster international collaborations. 

Accepted contributed papers will be presented at the workshop at the University of Mannheim on June 25-26, 2018. 

Presentations should address methodological issues related to probability-based and nonprobability survey data.  

We especially encourage contributions on: 

 Accuracy of probability-based versus nonprobability survey data 

 Measurement error in probability-based versus nonprobability surveys  

 Attrition in probability-based versus nonprobability panels 

 Total Survey Error assessments in probability-based and nonprobability surveys 

 Adjustment procedures for probability-based and nonprobability survey data 

 

How to submit an abstract 

Abstracts (max. 350 words) should be submitted via email to conference@reforms.uni-mannheim.de by April 8, 2018.  

Please provide the title of the paper, author names, and affiliations with your abstract. Presentations on work in progress 

are encouraged. 

Applicants will be notified of the acceptance of their abstracts by mid-April 2018. Registration for accepted presenters 

will also open in mid-April 2018.  

The workshop will be free of charge. Participants are asked to pay for their own travel arrangements and 

accommodation. 

 

Scientific Workshop Committee: Carina Cornesse, Alexander Wenz, and Annelies Blom 
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